
 

 

 

Parking Policy 

 

We appreciate that parking is difficult outside the nursery, 

and we thank the majority of our parents and carers who park in 

a safe and considerate manner.  

Parking on the school's premises is a privilege and not a right. 

All parents, teachers, staff, and students must adhere to the 

following regulations: 

General Policy 

 

 

 Children’s safety is high priority during the busy drop off 

and collection periods. 

• Do not park in front of the main gate for the safety 

reasons and also it is a fire exit. 

• Do not obstruct driveways at any time and ensure that our 

residents have access to their drives at all times. 

 

• The school is not responsible for any kind of damage 

caused to a vehicle while on school grounds, including 

collision, theft, burglary and other damage. 

 

 

• NEVER leave your vehicle unattended in the “No 

Parking/Fire Zone,” even for a brief time. 

• Do not block neighbors' driveways, 

• Do not double-park,  

• Do not socialize with other parents in the parking lots; this 

hinders other parents from utilizing the parking spaces for 

drop-off or pick-up purposes, 



 

 

 

• Lock your cars, especially while left unattended, 

• Honking, music, or other disruptive noise is not allowed in 

the parking lots or on the school grounds, 

• Do not leave fast food bags and trash in the parking lot.   

   

Smoking is absolutely not permitted near by the Nursey. 


